
Dear sir/madam, 

DA2019/1260 - objection 

I wish to note my strong objection to the proposed development of 29 North Avalon road. 

It is not suitable for the area and would constitution significant overdevelopment of the site. 
This is not in the best interest of the local community and will result in increased traffic and 
pollution, and loss of trees and associated wildlife.

Regards,

M Lewis 
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